CLEAR LAKE CITY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION SPECIAL FENCE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES JULY 13, 2015

The Clear Lake City Community Association, Inc. Special Fence Committee met at 7:30pm on Monday, July 13, 2015 in Room B, the Boardroom at the Clear Lake City Community Association Recreation Center, located at 16511 Diana Lane, Houston, TX 77062.

The meeting was called to order at 7:31pm.

Committee Members Present: Chairman Michael Jennings and Leslie Eaton.

Visiting Trustee Members Present: Annice Slade

General Manager Rachel Morales was also present.

Chairman Michael Jennings discussed the survey results to date. The results are as follows:

256 Total Responses

- 118 from Meadowgreen
- 137 from Oakbrook West

61.7% are willing to pay for a new fence, 38.3% were not.

The top two choices were brick and synthetic wood.

With no regard to cost, 101 chose to replace the existing fence and 146 voted to surround the entire neighborhood with a new fence.

The survey will remain open until July 19th. Michael encouraged everyone to tell their neighbors to encourage them to complete it.

Comments from those in attendance:

- It was suggested that we put up a new survey and add a map indicating where the existing fence and entire neighborhood would be for clarification. If a map could not be added, then displaying the street names would be helpful.
- A petition could be circulated first to homeowners to see if a majority would even want to move forward with replacing the fence. If so, then this could move to a vote.

Michael Jennings stated that he asked 5 companies to submit a bid. To date, only two companies did this.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:54pm.

Michael Jennings, Chair,